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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

The City of Lyons Receives $500,000  
 in One Georgia Funds         

 
  
Lyons, GA — On April 24, 2024, The City of Lyons received a 
$500,000 grant to expand utility services to Toombs Corporate 
Center
 

 

On Wednesday, April 24, 2024, The City of Lyons was awarded a $500,000 grant to expand 
utility services to Toombs Corporate Center. 

These funds will allow the City to provide much-needed infrastructure for the newly purchased US 
Highway 1 North Corporate Center Expansion Property. These utilities will continue to bolster the 
available space in the Corporate Center and open opportunities for industries in Toombs County. With 
this expansion, the Community can continue to grow and thrive, providing jobs and career 
opportunities.   

Mayor Willis D. NeSmith Jr. stated that he was excited to receive the news of the Grant. "We have 
always worked well with the Department of Community Affairs and the Toombs County Development 
Authority. Our goals and missions align as we work to bring quality industries and jobs to our 
community.” He further explained that the grant would allow the City to connect the existing US #1 
Corporate water tank to a future project funded by The American Rescue Plan, extending and improving 
services.  

The city has already begun the process of grant acceptance and engineering.  
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